

Fabian's Way, Henfield, West Sussex BN5 9PU

Tel: 01273 492447

Email: office@st-peters-henfield.w-sussex.sch.uk Website: www.st-peters-henfield.w-sussex.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr S. McCulley, BA (Hons), NPQH

Tuesday 5th September 2017

Dear Parents/carers,

Welcome back after the summer break and welcome to St. Peter's all of our many new families. You are very welcome here.

Our children learn in a fun, engaging, purposeful environment that is tailored to meet the needs of all pupils. Our broad and balanced curriculum gives pupils the opportunity to meet all National Curriculum requirements but also to learn from first-hand experiences and varied learning opportunities across a range of inspiring topics. We value creativity – drama, art, design, music – and sport – gymnastics, dance, field sports, athletics – as much as we value English, mathematics, science and all other academic subjects. We are proud to offer a wide range of extra-curricular clubs and activities.

As a Church school we strongly embrace Christian values but are equally as welcoming and respectful to children from all other religions. Spiritual, Social, Moral & Cultural development is integral in all we do, including developing fundamental British Values. We hold Christian Values and our School Values (Respect, Resilience, Resourcefulness and always Aiming High) as the foundations on which we build our curriculum. We also use Growth Mindset (do Google it!) as a core underpinning of all that we do.

Our aim at St. Peter's is to help the children leave our school with high quality skills and an unwavering belief and confidence in their own ability, well prepared for the next stage in their education.

I am glad that you and your families will be joining us on this exciting journey.

If anyone has any questions, please contact either your class teacher, the office (office@stpetershenfield.org.uk) or myself.

Yours sincerely,

S. McCulley

Headteacher